
GLA Public Library Division Meeting 
October 4, 2018 at 8:00 a.m. 
Georgia Libraries Conference, Columbus, Georgia 
 
Attendees: 
Stephanie Irvin, Chair 
Angel Abounader, Vice Chair 
Ben Bryson, Secretary 
Beth McIntyre 
Muriel M. Jackson 
Mary Moore 
Mary Young 
Mack Freeman 
Cristina Trotter 
Meghan Stipe 
 
Minutes: 
 
Ms. Irvin opened the meeting. 
 
Drawings were held for door prizes. 
 
Current Division officers were introduced by Ms. Irvin. 
 
Ms. Irvin announced that Sarah Reynolds had been nominated to serve as secretary in 2019. The floor 
was opened for additional nominations. Hearing none, Ms. Reynolds was approved as the incoming 
secretary. 
 
Ms. Irvin requested that she be allowed to serve as Chair for a second year due to the complexity of 
organizing the GLC Authors Event. During the discussion, Ms. Jackson asked if a change to the Division 
bylaws would be necessary. After additional discussion, Mr. Freeman confirmed that no additional 
changes to the bylaws were needed to approve Ms. Irvin’s request. Those in attendance approved Ms. 
Irvin’s request to serve as Chair for another year. 
 
Ms. Irvin introduced the GLC Authors Scavenger Hunt as the next item on the agenda. She explained 
that participants who completed the activity this year would be entered into a drawing for a $100 gift 
card prize. She stated that additional volunteers were needed to assist with the event and asked 
interested individuals to contact her after the meeting. 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 


